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July 29, 2010   

To:  Planning and Growth Management Committee  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Approval of 2010 Toronto Heritage Grant Awards    

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Preservation Board recommended to the Planning and Growth Management 
Committee that:  

1.  City Council approve awards for the 2010 Toronto Heritage Grant Program for the 12 
heritage properties in the City of Toronto, as set out below, to assist in funding the 
scope of restoration work generally described in Attachment No. 1 of this report, in 
accordance with the Terms and Conditions of the Toronto Heritage Grant Program 
previously approved by City Council:  

a.  76 Amelia Street, house, $7,250; 
b.   1 Austin Terrace, museum, $15,250; 
c.   114 Bedford Road, house, $10,000; 
d.    21 Elm Avenue, house, $10,000; 
e.     2 Gloucester Street, commercial building, $25,000; 
f.      44 King Street West, institutional building, $27,500; 
g.     6 Laurier Avenue, house, $2,500; 
h.     100 McCaul Street, institutional, $25,000; 
i.       56 Queen Street East, institutional, $30,000; 
j.       32 Spruce Street, house, $5,000; 
k.     7 Winchester Street, house, $10,000; and 
l.       80 Winchester Street, institutional building, $42,500.   

2. The use of the grant awards outlined in Recommendation 1 of this report, be limited 
to only the proposed restoration work approved by the Chief Planner and Executive 
Director, City Planning, and that issuing of the grant award be subject to the grant 
recipient satisfying all conditions as set out in the Letter of Understanding between 
the City and the grant recipient.          
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Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on July 29, 2010, considered the report (July 12, 2010) from the 
Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning, respecting the approval of 2010 Toronto 
Heritage Grant Awards.     
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